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Info for Budget Committee Meeting

August 25, 2014
Item 6. We previously budgeted $7,800 for rent for the current fiscal year. At that time we did not know what location we would use for our offices for the current fiscal year. We have now made arrangements to use an office at the Tarzana Recreation Child Center. This is another City agency and no rent is required at the current time. Therefore, we can reverse this budget item to unallocated.

Item 7. In prior fiscal years we paid $10,009.76 for the purchase of street pole banners from AAA Flag & Banner. At that time we were told by the Board member handling the project that the standard permit fees from the City would be waived. When these banners were subsequently ordered and hung the Board member did not follow up with the City to get these permit fees waived. AAA Banner paid out $1,032.00 for these permits. Of the total $312 was charged to the prepayment of $10,009.76 (the balance was used for the banner cost) and $720 remains unpaid. This invoice was submitted as of February 11, 2014 and remains unpaid. See invoice below.
This expenditure of $720.00 is classified as Outreach, Advertising, Banners and comes from Unallocated.
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